

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting Minutes January 8th, 2005

The meeting came to order at 10:15 at the Sushi restaurant. One new member - Jason

OLD BUSINESS:

December 4 - HOG Christmas Party combined with Vancouver, Langley and Chilliwack chapters. Approximately 80 members came out to enjoy the great night.

NEW BUSINESS:

A.I.M. (Association for Injured Motorcyclists) is having a **Spring Fundraiser Dance** at Sullivan Hall (152 & 64th Ave., Surrey) **Feb. 12th**.

Darry McGaw wants to start a cruise ship bike touring company. He wants to cruise at night and ride during the day. He would like some ideas from fellow motorcycle riders. If interested or you want more information, please email Darry at darrymcgaw@shaw.ca

National HOG Rally 2005 will be in Saskatoon August 11 - 13th. For more information visit www.member.hog.com

There is a new HOG membership form that has information required for the Privacy Act. Anyone that has renewed his or her membership in November or December last year must fill out a new form.

The Renewal Party will be held at Deeley's on January 22, 2005 between 11:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. Every 10th person to sign up for HOG membership at the HOG renewal party will receive a \$20.00 gift certificate from Trev Deeley's.

Vern thanked Dan for all his hard work producing the 2005 calendar and other work for the HOG chapter.

Pia Shandel from CFUN will be learning to ride a motorcycle in February and March at the training facilities of the BC Safety Council. She will be discussing her experiences on her show on CFUN every weekday from 7 to 10 a.m.